
 

November 1, 2021 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
The season of Thanksgiving is upon us and we have so many reasons to give thanks.  
We thank God for his many blessings, large and small -- things we often take for 
granted like a roof over our heads, decent food, and clean water.   
 
Across the continent of Africa, women and children walk an average of 6 kilometers, 
just over 3.7 miles each day to reach drinking water.  Small children carry and roll 
Jerry Cans full of water holding about 20 liters, or 44 pounds of water.   
 
This month, NBOI is hosting the WATER WALK to raise awareness about better water 
access in Kenya and also to raise money for clean water initiatives.  Local initiatives 
for wells and rain catchment systems can help provide families with clean and healthy 
water.   We have an opportunity to make a huge impact in the lives of those in need. 
You can help! 
 
Here’s how: 

1. Pledge to give 10 dollars each time your sponsee walks a distance of 6k up to a 
total gift of $50.00. You can make your donations quickly and easily directly to 
New Beginnings Orphanages International via CashApp at $NBOI.   

2. Or, make a donation in any amount.  No amount is too small or too large.   A 
receipt can be provided if needed. 

3. Tell others!  
4. Visit us at www.nboi.org! 

 
NBOI thanks you in advance for your generous gift. 
Sincerely, 
 
Kiné Mitchell Brembry  
Fundraising Chair 


